
DECEMBER NEWS 
 

50/50 Winner from General Membership Meeting: Brian Glendening 

  

Welcome New Members: The MLBC would like to extend a warm welcome to all the new members that were voted on in November- 
 

Prospective New Member                   Sponsor 

              Pat Klinger                         Dave Buit   

JANUARY EVENTS 
 

Variety Dinner – Every Friday night 5:30 – 7:30 pm. 

Tacos- Please join us every Saturday, 11:30 – 2:00. 

Happy Hour – Every Tuesday & Wednesday 5 – 7 pm. Enjoy 50 cents 

off all drinks, excluding drafts and pops. 

Pizza Thursday – Every Thursday 5:00 – 7:00 we will have pizza 

hors d’oeuvres and 50/50. 

  

Please remember, when enjoying your lunch and/or dinner, our 

waitresses are volunteers. Please tip your waitresses appreciatively. 

They give up their free time so you can enjoy yours. 

Thank you for your support. 

Mona Lake Boating Club 

Where Good Friends Anchor 

COMING IN FEBRUARY 
 

Variety Dinners – Every Friday night from 5:30 pm – 7:30 pm. 

Happy Hour – Every Tuesday and Wednesday 5:00 – 7:00. 50 cents off 

all beer and mixed drinks with the exception of draft beer. 

Pizza Thursdays! – Every Thursday we have free pizza hors devours 

from 5pm – 7pm. 

Tacos -  Every Saturday, from 11:30m- 2:00. 

Super Bowl Party – Sunday, February 5th. Doors will open at 5:00. 

Bring a dish to share and come watch the game ~ Where Good Friends 

Anchor! 

Hard Times Party – Saturday, February 25th. If you or someone you 

know would like to donate and goods or services, this is a great time to 

advertise and get exposure. Please contact Angela @ 798-4011. We are 

also in need of volunteers for this event. 

 VARIETY DINNER MENU 

 
January 6- Meat Loaf 

January 13- Baby Back Ribs 

January 20- Salisbury Steak 

January 27- Shrimp Boil 

All Variety Dinners and Lunches are open to the public! Lunch is available 

Wednesday & Friday 11:30am-1pm. Variety Dinner is 5:30pm-7:30pm 

 

For all current and future events, please visit our website 

at  http://www.monalakeboatingclub.net/ 
2017 MEMBERSHIP DUES 

 

It’s that time of year again. Membership dues are due by January 1st, 2017 to 

remain a member in good standing. If dues are not paid by January 31st, 

2017, per the by-laws the member will be dropped from the membership list 

and will have to fill out a new application. 

 

Please remember to stop in to the club to pick up your membership card. 

Your friendly bartender will have it behind the bar. 

JANUARY 2017 Newsletter 

If you would like to contact the club, you may call Angela at 231-798-

4011 or email: mlbc372@yahoo.com 

Newsletter Deadline: Information must be submitted to Terri 

Whiteman by the second Friday of the month and be approved to be 

included in the next month’s bulletin. 

ATTENTION MEMBERS 

 
2017 Membership Dues- It’s Time Once Again To Renew Your Dues. 

Please stop in at your earliest convenience to pay your 2017 dues. For 

your convenience, may we suggest paying your dues on line simply by 

adding MLBC to your bill payer. 

If you would like to pay by Credit Card, you may do so by calling the 

Club at 231-798-4011 and speaking with Angela. 

Of course cash & checks are always welcome! 

Membership - $100 

Senior Membership - $50 

1 member 65 years old and 10 year continuous membership 

Spouse of any Member -  $25 

Dues are due no late than December 31, 2016 

If you have already paid your dues or joined after August 1, 2016, Please 

disregard this notice. 

 

Thank You:  Thank you to Rose Schroedter, Kelly Farrington, Cathy 

Stoker and the many elves for 

a wonderful children’s Christmas party! Terry & Sharon Huffman for 

being Santa & Mrs. Clause. We would also like to the the Homan family 

for the donation of the Santa suit. It was a great day for our MLBC kids! 

  

Thank you to Kelly Farrington for putting together The Ugly Sweater 

Party. A great time was had by all. Congratulations to the winner of the 

Ugly Sweater Contest Mike Wright! 

  

Thank you to all December volunteers! 

  

When you are visiting the club with your littles, especially during lunch or 

dinner hours, please be considerate of the other patrons and our waitresses 

by keeping an eye on them and not letting them run through the club. This 

is for their safety as well as others. Thank you. 

  

MLBC LOGO GIFTS -  We have insulated cups and sweatshirts for 

purchase at the bar! These items make greats gifts for any occasion! 

  

Show Your Love For Your Club – We are always looking for volunteers. 

Friday night dinners, Saturday Tacos and special events are always in need 

of volunteers. It’s a fun way to meet other members and support your club. 

We also need volunteers to help with Friday night 50/50 drawings. These 

funds go towards our entertainment budget, the bigger the funds, the more 

entertainment we can have. The 50/50 on the 1st Friday of the month goes 

towards our MLBC Kids entertainment/Ship playground. You may sign up 

on the calendar at the end of the bar. Contact Angela @ 798-4011 with any 

questions.   

LOOKING AHEAD 

 
March 18th: Euchre Tournament 

March 25th: Pasta for Paws 

April 22nd: Murder Mystery Dinner 

http://www.monalakeboatingclub.net/
http://www.monalakeboatingclub.net/
mailto:mlbc372@yahoo.com

